From: Government Relations <government.relations@casa.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 14 May 2020 11:55 AM

Subject: CASA Response GI20/420 - NSW Department of Planning re Victoria Cross Over Station Development (SSD-
10294 and SSD-8874-Mod-1) [SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL

Thank you for your email below requesting comment from the Civil Aviation Safety Authority (CASA) on the Sydney
Metro Victoria Cross OSD - Stage 2 (SSD-10294) and Modification 1 - Amendments to Building Envelope (SSD-8874-
Mod-1).

CASA has reviewed the Response to Submissions and our advice has not changed. CASA assessed the Victoria Cross
Over Station Development proposal under the Airspace Regulations at a maximum height of 230m Australian Hight
Datum in December 2017. A copy of the CASA assessment is attached along with the subsequent approval from the
Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development and Communications.

| trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Cathy Koch

Section Manager Corporate Reporting & Government Relations
CASA\Corporate Services Division

p: +61 2 6217 1527

e: Cathy.Koch@casa.gov.au

Aviation House, 16 Furzer Street, PHILLIP ACT 2606
GPO Box 2005, Canberra ACT 2601

www.casa.qov.au






